
HOLIDAY GIFT CARD & TOY DRIVE 

The La Verne Fire Department  

 

Join the LVFD this holiday season and bring cheer to the 

children in need within our community. We have made 

changes this year to our traditional toy drive to comply with 

COVID restrictions. In lieu of toy donations, we are            

encouraging your support of GIFT CARDS or you may        

donate a gift online through our Target Registry.  

tgt.gifts/SparkofLove2020  
Donations are appreciated and will be accepted through 

December 18th.  
 

*Note: To maintain COVID compliance, we will not accept any toys dropped off 

at the fire stations 

 
Checks can be made payable to:  

The La Verne Fire Association 


